
October 28th, 1926.

Rt. Hon. Lord Athols tan, 
165 St. James Streèt, 
Montreal.

My dear Lord Atholstan:-
On behalf of the Anti-Tnber- 

culosls and General Health League, and for myself 
personally, let me thank you for your letter of 
October 26th and the promise therein contained to 
contribute )25,000 for 1927, and for the news with 
reference to Hr. Hosmer’s gift.

I shall be very please to lay 
your suggestions bofore the Board of Directors at 
once.
a few more sibscri tions for our work.

In the mean time I think I shall try to get

F1th all good wishes, I am,

Tours faithfully,
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